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A special meeting of the Keene City Council was held Monday, June 19, 2017 for the purpose of 
holding a non-public session to discuss a personnel matter under NHRSA 91-A (II) b.  The 
Honorable Mayor Kendall W. Lane called the meeting to order at 8:30 AM.  Roll called: Carl. B. 
Jacobs, Janis O. Manwaring, Terry M. Clark, Bartolmiej K. Sapeta, Thomas F. Powers, George 
S. Hansel, Gary P. Lamoureux, Stephen L. Hooper, Bettina A. Chadbourne, Philip M. Jones, 
David C. Richards and Mitchell H. Greenwald were present.  Robert J. O’Connor arrived at 9:15 
AM. Robert B. Sutherland arrived at 10:30 AM. Randy L. Filiault was absent.   

NON-PUBLIC SESSION 

Councilor Greenwald moved to go into non-public session to discuss a personnel matter under 
RSA 91-A (II) b.  On roll call vote 12 Councilors were present and voting in favor.  Councilors 
O’Connor, Filiault, and Sutherland were absent.    

The session concluded at 5:32 PM. 

Councilor Greenwald moved to keep the minutes of the non-public session, non-public.  On roll 
call vote, 14 Councilors were present and voting in favor.  Councilor Filiault was absent. 

A true record, attest: 

City Clerk 


